[Records Center] Public Records Request ::
P019460-031921

From: WASHINGTON DOC PUBLIC RECORDS OFFICE | washingtondoc@govqa.us Thursday, Apr 8, 1:30 PM

To:

--- Please respond above this line ---

April 8, 2021

I am writing in follow up to my previous response sent March 20, 2021 regarding your public records request, P-19460.

You have requested information regarding currently incarcerated transgender individuals.

Due to the lawsuit filed this week in Does v. DOC, et al: USDC Cause No. 4:21-cv-05059 which includes a specific request
that the Court grant a Temporary restraining order, we will not be producing any records until the Court rules on whether or

not to grant a preliminary injunction.
I will follow up with you after the Courts decision regarding the production of any records responsive to your request.

Sincerely,

Denise Vaughan

To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the Public Records Center

Powered by

GovQA




